
Customer Relations 
Remington Arms Co. 
Illian, NY 13357 

Dear sirs: / 

\July 7, 1989 
14817 Karchmer 
(Corpus Christi, Tx. 
:784l.5 

I used to be a satisfied Remington customer. Back in 1971 or 1972 

I was given a new Remington 700. It was a beautiful gun and I 

loved to use it. Four years ago this all changed. I was out 

hunting. I had just brought down the bolt to chamber a new round 

and the gun discharged. I am always very careful when I hunt and 

I know that I did not touch the trigger. I keep my gun in 

excellent condition and the temperature was about 75 degrees that 

day. There was no reason for the gun to go off like that. I took 

the gun to a Remington dealer in San Antonio for repairs. 

Nonetheless, I still do not trust the gun and I no longer use it 

to hunt. I am convinced that the gun is still dangerous. 
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